SIRA Communications report to SIRAC July 2024

1. The SIRA Survey, after approval at the May SIRAC meeting, was issued on 2 June 2024 via
SIRA News and Facebook, and a reminder sent out in both channels on 16 June reminding of
the closing date of 23 June (although it was kept open nearly another week). Results have
been compiled and will be provided by 6 July to SIRAC. Opinions are sought at the meeting
as to the best way to communicate the results.

2. Wrap-up report mid-year: completed and drafts sent to SIRAC members for comments.
There is an abbreviated ppt (to be converted to pdf) and a full report with more details. This
will have been provided to the community by the time of the next meeting.

3. Collaborated on the Values statement in coordination with Governance, specifically Marie
Minslow.



